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At the beginning of the month we attended the 
Beaver  Challenge  at  St  Andrews Meols  and all  had a  
great time. Go to the Beavers Activity page to see 
more details and photos 

 
 
The following week, as part of the Explorer Badge, we went 
outside and looked at the night sky. We are watching the stars 
and the different phases of the moon. 
 

 
After half term, we had a joint meeting with the Cubs at 

which a man brought his “Bug-Box” and 
talked to us and showed us lots of 
creatures.  

              
                                                                       
Beaver Oliver Smith enjoyed it so much that he has written the following for 
our newsletter…. 
“I liked holding the Scorpion, it tickled my hand. I pulled out a snail from 
the Bug Box, it was an African snail. It was massive! 
I had lots of fun.” 
Well done Oliver!    

Go to the Cubs Activity page to see some “buggy” photographs 

 
Activities in March – not to be missed 

 

Make a Stargazer 
Thursday 5th March 

Police Visit 
Thursday 12th March 

Mothers Day Activity 
Thursday 19th March 

Easter Activity 
Thursday 26th March 


